
Notice of Non-Discrimination 

Astra Health is committed to providing equitable and high-quality care to all individuals, regardless of 

their race, color, national origin, sex, age, disability, or religion. Our mission is to ensure that all patients 

receive respectful and personalized care in a non-discriminatory environment. 

In Accordance with Federal and State Laws: 

• Race, Color, and National Origin: We do not discriminate based on race, color, or national 

origin. Our services are available to all individuals without regard to these factors. 

• Sex and Gender: Our care is provided regardless of sex, gender identity, or sexual orientation. 

We respect and accommodate the personal preferences and needs of all individuals. 

• Age: Services are available to individuals of all ages. We strive to provide appropriate care that 

meets the needs of each age group. 

• Disability: We provide reasonable accommodation for individuals with disabilities. Our facilities 

and services are designed to be accessible to all, and we are committed to working with patients 

to meet their specific needs. 

• Religion: We do not discriminate based on religious beliefs or practices. All individuals are 

treated with respect, and we accommodate various religious practices as needed. 

Your Rights: 

If you feel that you have been subjected to discrimination, or if you have any concerns regarding the 

provision of our services, please contact us immediately. We are dedicated to addressing and resolving 

any issues promptly and fairly. 

Contact Information: 

Astra Health 

7444 W. Wilson Ave. Ste 108, Harwood Heights, IL 60706 

847-480-8851 

mgoodwine@astrahealthwest.net 

astrahealth.net 

Astra Health West 

1707 N. Randall Rd. Ste 165, Elgin, IL 60123 

847-583-8998 

mgoodwine@astrahealthwest.net 

astrahealth.net 

For more information on your rights or to file a complaint, you may contact: 

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 

Office of Civil Rights 

Toll Free: 1-800-368-1019 

TDD: 1-800-537-7697 

Email: Ocrmail@hhs.gov 

Thank you for choosing Astra Health. We are honored to provide care and support, and we are committed 

to upholding the highest standards of non-discrimination. 
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